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Mission & Science Carine Dujardin 2015-03-26 Science as an instrument to
justify religious missions in secular society The relationship between religion
and science is complex and continues to be a topical issue. However, it is
seldom zoomed in on from both Protestant andCatholic perspectives. By doing so
the contributing authors in this collection gain new insights into the origin
and development of missiology. Missiology is described in this book as a
“project of modernity,” a contemporary form of apologetics. “Scientific
apologetics” was the way to justify missions in a society that was rapidly
becoming secularized. Mission & Sciencedeals with the interaction between new
scientific disciplines (historiography, geography, ethnology, anthropology,
linguistics) and new scientific insights (Darwin’s evolutionary theory,
heliocentrism), as well as the role of the papacy and what inspired missionary
practice (first in China and the Far East and later in Africa). The renewed
missiology has in turn influenced the missionary practice of the twentieth
century, guided by apostolic policy. Some “missionary scholars” have even had a
significant influence on the scientific discourse of their time.
From Ritual to Romance and Beyond Manfred Schmeling 2011
Panorama francophone 1 Student Book Danièle Bourdais 2015-08-31 The Panorama
francophone suite covers everything you need for the two year Ab Initio French
course for the IB Language B programme
La danse africaine, c'est la vie Alphonse Tiérou 1983
The Black Art Renaissance Joshua I. Cohen 2020-07-21 Reading African art’s
impact on modernism as an international phenomenon, The “Black Art” Renaissance
tracks a series of twentieth-century engagements with canonical African
sculpture by European, African American, and sub-Saharan African artists and
theorists. Notwithstanding its occurrence during the benighted colonial period,
the Paris avant-garde “discovery” of African sculpture—known then as art nègre,
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or “black art”—eventually came to affect nascent Afro-modernisms, whose artists
and critics commandeered visual and rhetorical uses of the same sculptural
canon and the same term. Within this trajectory, “black art” evolved as a
framework for asserting control over appropriative practices introduced by
Europeans, and it helped forge alliances by redefining concepts of humanism,
race, and civilization. From the Fauves and Picasso to the Harlem Renaissance,
and from the work of South African artist Ernest Mancoba to the imagery of
Negritude and the École de Dakar, African sculpture’s influence proved
transcontinental in scope and significance. Through this extensively researched
study, Joshua I. Cohen argues that art history’s alleged centers and margins
must be conceived as interconnected and mutually informing. The “Black Art”
Renaissance reveals just how much modern art has owed to African art on a
global scale.
UNESCO-WIPO World Forum on the Protection of Folklore, Phuket April 8 to 10,
1997 World Intellectual Property Organization 1998 The present volume contains
the texts of the speeches and papers presented at the World Forum as well as of
the "Plan of Action". The Forum was organized by UNESCO and WIPO in cooperation
with Ministry of Commerce, Thailand.
Bibliographie Internationale D'anthropologie Sociale Et Culturelle 1987
African Education and Identity Abiola Irele 1992
Dans la Forêt D'Afrique Centrale Serge Bahuchet 1992 (Peeters 1992)
A History of Theatre in Africa Martin Banham 2004-05-13 This book aims to offer
a broad history of theatre in Africa. The roots of African theatre are ancient
and complex and lie in areas of community festival, seasonal rhythm and
religious ritual, as well as in the work of popular entertainers and
storytellers. Since the 1950s, in a movement that has paralleled the political
emancipation of so much of the continent, there has also grown a theatre that
comments back from the colonized world to the world of the colonists and
explores its own cultural, political and linguistic identity. A History of
Theatre in Africa offers a comprehensive, yet accessible, account of this long
and varied chronicle, written by a team of scholars in the field. Chapters
include an examination of the concepts of 'history' and 'theatre'; North
Africa; Francophone theatre; Anglophone West Africa; East Africa; Southern
Africa; Lusophone African theatre; Mauritius and Reunion; and the African
diaspora.
1978-1987 Oseni Ogunu 2005
Research in African Literatures 1984
The Language of Poetry Michael Bishop 1980
Children and Youth in the Labour Process in Africa Osita Agbu 2009-10-15 It is
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increasingly clear that children and the youth today play a significant role in
the labour process in Africa. But, to what extent is this role benign? And when
and why does this role become exploitative rather than beneficial? This book on
children and the youth in Africa sets out to address these questions. The book
observes that in Africa today, children are under pressure to work, often
engaged in the worst forms of child labour and therefore not living out their
role as children. It argues that the social and economic environment of the
African child is markedly different from what occurs elsewhere, and goes
further to challenge all factors that have combined in stripping children of
their childhood and turning them into instruments and commodities in the labour
process. It also explains the sources, dynamics, magnitude and likely
consequences of the exploitation of children and the youth in contemporary
Africa. The book is an invaluable contribution to the discourse on children,
while the case studies are aimed at creating more awareness about the
development problems of children and the youth in Africa, with a view to
evolving more effective national and global responses.
Présence Africaine 1988
La po�sie congolaise � l�aube d�un jour nouveau (Essai). Compl�ment au cours de
litt�rature n�gro-africaine pour les classes du secondaire � l�usage de
l'enseignant, de l'�l�ve et de tout lecteur curieux NORBERT MBU-MPUTU
Seuils Christiane Fioupou 2000
L'ecrivain Caribéen, Guerrier de L'imaginaire Kathleen Gyssels 2008-01 This bilingual collection illustrates the concept of ¿Warrior of the Imaginary,¿ as
defined by Patrick Chamoiseau, in a multi-faceted corpus of texts by and on
Caribbean writers. For obvious reasons, many of the contributions in French
engage critically with this notion and how it surfaces in the Martinican
writer's fiction.
Catalog of the Library of the National Museum of African Art Branch of the
Smithsonian Institution Libraries Smithsonian Institution. Libraries. National
Museum of African Art Branch 1991
Music is the Weapon of the Future Frank Tenaille 2002 Tells the story of
African popular music, or Afropop, and its relationship to Africa's social and
political milieu over the past 50 years, by presenting in-depth portraits of
thirty important African musicians.
Pan-Africanism: Political Philosophy and Socio-Economic Anthropology for
African Liberation and Governance Kinni, Fongot Kini-Yen 2015-09-23 This Book
is the outcome of a long project begun thirty years ago. It is a book on the
makings of pan-Africanism through the predicaments of being black in a world
dominated by being white. The book is a tribute and celebration of the efforts
of the African-American and African-Caribbean Diaspora who took the initiative
and the audacity to fight and liberate themselves from the shackles of slavery.
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It is also a celebration of those Africans who in their own way carried the
torch of inspiration and resilience to save and reconstruct the Free Humanism
of Africa. As a story of the rise from the shackles of slavery and poverty to
the summit of Victors of their Renaissance Identity and Self-Determination as a
People, the book is the story of African refusal to celebrate victimhood. The
book also situates women as central actors in the Pan-African project, which is
often presented as an exclusively masculine endeavour. It introduces a balanced
gender approach and diagnosis of the Women actors of Pan-Africanism which was
very much lacking. The problem of balkanisation of Africa on post-colonial
affiliations and colonial linguistic lines has taken its toll on Africa's
building of its common identity and personality. The result is that Africans
are more remote to each other in their pigeon-hole-nation-states which put more
restrictions for African inter-mobility, coupled by education and cultural
affiliations, the communication and transportation and trading networks which
are still tied more to their colonial masters than among themselves. This book
looks into the problem of the new wave of Pan-Africanism and what strategies
that can be proposed for a more participatory Pan-Africanism inspired by the
everyday realities of African masses at home and in the diaspora. This book is
the first book of its kind that gives a comprehensive and multidimensional
coverage of Pan-Africanism. It is a very timely and vital compendium.
African Arts 1969
Actes Du Séminaire Sur la Philosophie Africaine, Addis Abéba, 1-3 Décembre 1976
Claude Sumner 1980
Celebrating Transgression Ursula Rao 2005-12-01 Transgression is the stock in
trade of a certain kind of anthropological sensibility that transforms
fieldwork from strict social science to something more engaging. It builds on
Koepping’s idea that participation transforms perception and investigates how
transgressive practices have triggered the re-theorization of conventional
forms of thought and life. It focuses on social practices in various cultural
fields including the method and politics of anthropology in order to show how
transgressive experiences become relevant for the organisation and
understanding of social relations. This book brings key authors in anthropology
together to debate and transgress anthropological expectations. Through
transgression as method, as discussed here, our understanding of the world is
transformed, and anthropology as a discipline becomes dangerous and relevant
again.
The Spirit's Dance in Africa Esther A. Dagan 1997
Les défis universels de l'art chorégraphique africain Paul Nibasenge N'kodia
2016-10-01 En Afrique, la danse est synonyme de vie, de puissance. Elle fait
partie intégrante de la vie quotidienne qui en jaillit à chaque mouvement des
danseurs. Les danses africaines sont intemporelles et chacune symbolise les
particularités, les richesses et les traditions des peuples qui la pratiquent.
Ces danses sont un subtil mélange de gestes chorégraphiés, définis depuis des
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siècles, et d'improvisations qui évoluent avec le temps. Parler de la danse en
Afrique c'est donc évoquer aussi l'histoire et la culture vivante d'un
continent.
A Current Bibliography on African Affairs 1985
LES RELIGIONS DES PEUPLES NONCIVILISES ALBERT REVILLE 1883
Negritude Isabelle Constant 2009-03-26 Doit-on considérer la Négritude comme un
mouvement ancré dans la fin de la période coloniale et sur lequel il n’y a plus
lieu de revenir ? C’est une des questions que le colloque qui s’est tenu à
l’Université des West Indies à la Barbade en l’honneur du centenaire de la
naissance de Senghor s’efforce d’explorer. Lylian Kesteloot nous rappelle
encore récemment dans son étude Césaire et Senghor un pont sur l’Atlantique
l’importance de ce mouvement qui entre les années trente et soixante a
participé à la naissance de la littérature africaine. La question du
particularisme que le mot Négritude implique et de son opposé l’universel sera
largement débattue dans les pages de cet ouvrage. Les articles de cet essai
discutent les défauts essentialistes de la Négritude senghorienne, mais
également le fait que dans les termes de Senghor « la Négritude est un mythe »,
donc une construction identitaire, l’expression d’une invention. Il envisageait
par exemple l’avènement d’un socialisme africain, dans une interprétation
unique du marxisme. En tant que mouvement poétique, philosophique, littéraire,
ou en tant que réponse idéologique à une oppression, les auteurs africains et
antillais étudiés ici et qui traitent de thèmes très contemporains, démontrent
la vivacité d’une Négritude toujours d’actualité dans sa présentation des
cultures. Il faut bien entendu dépasser la notion raciale contenue dans le
terme et insister sur le culturel, le philosophique et l’esthétique, pour
accepter que la Négritude ait une pertinence actuelle. Notamment nous verrons
que la Négritude s’est métamorphosée aux Antilles où au Brésil en d’originaux
projets idéologiques et esthétiques. Should Negritude be seen as a movement
that originated at the end of the colonial era and merits no further study in
this contemporary world? This is one of the questions explored in the
Colloquium held at the University of the West Indies, Barbados, to mark the
centenary of the birth of Léopold Sedar Senghor. In a recent study, Césaire et
Senghor: Un pont sur l’Atlantique, Lylian Kesteloot reminds her readers of the
importance of Negritude which contributed to the emergence of African
literature between 1930 and 1960. The idea of essentialism which the word
Negritude implies, as well as the opposite idea of universalism, will be widely
discussed in the pages of this work. This collection of essays acknowledges the
essential shortcomings of Senghor’s Negritude, but, at the same time,
underlines the fact that in Senghor’s words, “Negritude is a myth” and
therefore has to do with the construction of (an) identity and is the
expression of an imaginary creation. It envisaged, for example, the creation of
an African form of socialism within a unique interpretation of Marxism. In this
volume, African and Caribbean writers who are concerned with contemporary
issues, demonstrate the vitality of Negritude as a poetic, philosophical and
literary movement and as an ideological response to oppression that is still
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relevant in its presentation of cultures. Clearly, it is necessary to go beyond
the notion of race implied in the term and to focus on the cultural,
philosophical and aesthetic elements in order to appreciate the relevance of
Negritude today. Most notably in the Caribbean or Brazil, Negritude has been
transformed into original ideological and aesthetic projects.
Of Minstrelsy and Masks Christine Matzke 2006-01 This collection is dedicated
to a distinguished scholar and writer who for a quarter of a century wrote
consistently on African literature and the arts and was a major voice in
Nigerian literary circles. Ezenwa–Ohaeto made a mark in contemporary Nigerian
poetry by committing pidgin to written form and, by so doing, introducing
different creative patterns. He also saw himself as a 'minstrel', as someone
who wanted to read, express and enact his work before an audience. First and
foremost, however, Ezenwa–Ohaeto was someone who 'un-masked' ideas and meanings
hidden in the folds of literary works and made them available to an
international academic public. With his outstanding work on Chinua Achebe, he
influenced the reception of African literary biography. His networks and
connections were extensive and wide-ranging, and they are partly reflected in
the essays, creative writing and personal notes assembled in this volume. In
their various modes and expressions, the contributions included here constitute
a tribute to Ezenwa–Ohaeto's many talents and achievements. As an extension of
Ezenwa–Ohaeto's legacy, they expand on various aspects of minstrelsy and the
un/masking of texts in a Nigerian and broader African context. The book is
divided into six sections. “In Memoriam” contains personal tributes by longstanding colleagues, mentors and friends. “Poetry and Fiction” collects the
voices of three generations of Nigerian writing from the 1960s to the present
day, followed by poetic and pictorial insights into the domestic and social
life of the scholar and family man. Section Four comprises two interviews,
while Sections Five and Six are devoted to critical evaluations of
Ezenwa–Ohaeto's work and to contemporary perspectives on Nigerian literature
respectively.
Southern African Writing Geoffrey V. Davis 1994
Dictionary of Louisiana French Albert Valdman 2009 The Dictionary of Louisiana
French (DLF) provides the richest inventory of French vocabulary in Louisiana
and reflects precisely the speech of the period from 1930 to the present. This
dictionary describes the current usage of French-speaking peoples in the five
broad regions of South Louisiana: the coastal marshes, the banks of the
Mississippi River, the central area, the north, and the western prairie. Data
were collected during interviews from at least five persons in each of twentyfour areas in these regions. In addition to the data collected from fieldwork,
the dictionary contains material compiled from existing lexical inventories,
from texts published after 1930, and from archival recordings. The new
authoritative resource, the DLF not only contains the largest number of words
and expressions but also provides the most complete information available for
each entry. Entries include the word in the conventional French spelling, the
pronunciation (including attested variants), the part of speech classification,
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the English equivalent, and the word's use in common phrases. The DLF features
a wealth of illustrative examples derived from fieldwork and textual sources
and identification of the parish where the entry was collected or the source
from which it was compiled. An English-to-Louisiana French index enables
readers to find out how particular notions would be expressed in la Louisiane .
Traveling Spirit Masters Deborah Kapchan 2007-10-26 The sacred and musical
phenomenon of trance
Dance Studies and Global Feminisms Congress on Research in Dance. Conference
2008
Destin de la Littérature Négro-africaine Ou Problématique D'une Culture Iyay
Kimoni 1975
Ethics or Moral Philosophy Guttorm Fløistad 2013-12-11 This volume examines a
variety of philosophical approaches that seek to formulate practical guidelines
or norms for human actions and behavior in different areas of society,
including politics, cultural traditions, the environment, business management,
architecture, and medicine. Written by a team of international authors, this
volume features thirteen surveys. It begins with an exploration of ethics in
politics and cultural traditions. From genocide to the unequal distribution of
wealth, it examines many of the harms that currently affect societies
throughout the world and considers a way that those in politics can follow to
provide better care for all their populations. Next, the book looks at the
relation between ethics and cultural traditions. It features a paper that
examines the tension that often exists between the past and the present, with a
special focus on the history of India. This volume also considers the idea of a
universal system of ethics, presents a practical approach to value-based
management in private and public organizations, and examines ethics in
medicine. In addition, this volume includes coverage of a new type of ethics
called Eco-ethica, proposed by the Japanese philosopher Tomonobu Imamichi,
which seeks to answer the question of how men and women can “live better” or
“live together with each other” in a systematized, technological age. 
Black Literature and Literary Theory Henry Louis Gates, Jr 2016-08-19 The
imaginative literature of African and Afro-American authors writing in Western
languages has long been seen as standing outside the Western literary canon. In
fact, however, black literature not only has a complex formal relation to that
canon, but tends to revise and reflect Western rhetorical strategies even more
than it echoes black vernacular literary forms. This book, first published in
1984, is divided into two sections, thus clarifying the nature of black
literary theory on the one hand, and the features of black literary practice on
the other. Rather than merely applying contemporary Western theory to black
literature, these critics instead challenge and redefine the theory in order to
make fresh, stimulating comments not only on black criticism and literature but
also on the general state of criticism today.
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La Mystérieuse Afrique ROSELIS VON SASS
Life Phenomenology of Life as the Starting Point of Philosophy Anna-Teresa
Tymieniecka 2012-12-06 This collection presents perspectives into the pristine
field of phenomenology/philosophy of life conceived by Tymieniecka, initiated
in the Analecta Husserliana and unfolding with each volume. This new and
original philosophy reaches to the `inner workings of Nature' as well as to the
innermost recesses of the Human Creative Condition, opening a basic starting
point for all philosophy. Life, `the theme of our times', finds at last a
profound philosophical treatment.
Critical Perspectives on Mongo Beti Stephen H. Arnold 1998 Lengthy experts from
twentieth-century criticism of the principal British and American authors from
the Middle Ages to the end of the Victorian era
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